
Chuck and Debra Richards have had major impacts on the United States Army 
Corps of Engineers, at Stanislaus River Parks in the four years that they have 
volunteered. Accumulatively, Chuck and Debra have volunteered over 4,911 
hours of their time. Chuck and Debra take the initiative to take on any project at 
Valley Oak Recreation Area, to include maintaining all recreation area facilities, 
trails, and bulletin boards. They often receive praise from visitors regarding the 
immaculate conditions of the grounds and the level of professionalism in which 
Chuck and Debra maintain during all interactions. While short staffed, Debra has 
been dependable and available when needed to cover the Information Center, 
resulting in constant availability to the public. Their support and dedication to 
USACE has created immeasurable positive impacts on the relationship between 
Stanislaus River Parks and those that come to enjoy it.  

 

 



 

 



 
 


